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December 1, 1977

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 85701

Dear Miss Gilpin,
I work here at the Center and have had the immense 
pleasure of being in the same room with your 
photographs for the last month. I have enjoyed them 
so much, I wanted to tell you about how wonderful 
it is to be able to watch your images dance about 
on the wall.
I am sure through the years you have received many 
complimentary comments about your work from persons 
whose judgement you treasure. But, I shall add my 
respectful comments to those of others in telling 
you how wonderful your photographs are, and the subtle 
yet strong impact they have had on me as a photographer.

Best wishes to you for the holidays and the coming 
year.
With respect and admiration, I am,

irges


